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Hi Eric,
Thanks for the discussion last Friday. The first round of sub-slab vapor results for the
redevelopment at the former Classic Cleaners on Monona Drive looks promising. DNR didn’t

want to decide on active vs. passive based on one round, so I recommended a 2nd sample

round. You indicated to me in a phone message yesterday that you intend to do that 2nd

round this month. As soon as you have the data back, please let me know so we can discuss.
 
Let me know if you or your client have any further questions.
 
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Cindy Koepke, P.G.
[she/her/hers]

Hydrogeologist Program Coordinator – Remediation & Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
South Central Region
3911 Fish Hatchery Road
Fitchburg WI 53711
Phone: 608-219-2181
Email: cynthia.koepke@wisconsin.gov

 dnr.wi.gov

     
 
Keep up with RR program news with the RR Report!
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